
 October 19-23
Mrs. Protan - Pre-K 1

WELCOME! This week
 We had another wonderful fall week 
on the farm! We had so much fun 
exploring the dramatic play area and 
creating our very own pumpkin patch. 
Our vegetable garden is growing and   
                    we are loving the apple 
                    orchard! We have made 
                    so many apple treats. 
  

We learned all about the letter Pp 
and had a great time exploring 
pumpkins and learning about the 
pumpkin life cycle.  We enjoyed 
measuring and sorting pumpkins 
by size.  Please ask your child 
about jumping over Jack Be Little 
Pumpkins...FUN!!!

Next Week Weekly Focus
We will continue our pumpkin unit 
with completing our pumpkin sensory 
bottles and planting pumpkin seeds.   
We will also get ready for Halloween. 
The boys and girls have asked to 
create a Haunted House.   
I can't wait to share pictures!

Letter - Bb 
Number - 4 
Shape - Triangle 
Color - Black 
Religion- Sign of the Cross 
 

Self Help Skill Important Information
Please continue to practice 
zipping at home with 
backpacks and jackets. 
THANK YOU!

 *Please return Blue Folders on Monday 
 *Please return clean blankets daily. 
  
               Oct. 29: Halloween Party


